
 

 

 

Notice of change the opening date of new location of Rayong Branch of Bank 

of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

 
 

With reference to the notice of the relocation of Rayong Branch of Bank of China (Thai) 

Public Company Limited made on 11 November 2022 

 

We would like to inform you on the change of the opening date of the new location 

of our Rayong Branch which locates at  No. 7/51-7/52 Moo 3 Bowin Sub-district, 

Sriracha District, Chonburi Province 20230 as follows;  

 

Old schedule  
26 December 2022 

New Schedule  
30 January 2023 

 

Our branch at the current location will operate until 27 January 2023.  

Current location No. 9/21 Amata City Industrial Estate, Moo 4 Mabyangporn District, 

Pluakdaeng Sub-district, Rayong Province 21140.  
 

If you have any further questions, please contact  our Call Centre at 02 6795566 from 

Monday – Friday,  08:30 a.m. to 17:30 p.m. 
 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 

 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited, Rayong Branch 

21 December 2022 


